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From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 12:59 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: PLC Tonight, True Heights Outfitters, 7PM 

ALL,  

 

I wanted to get out a reminder for everyone, but especially our brand-new scouts and scout 

families that the first Tuesday of each month is a Patrol Leaders' Council meeting. The rest of the 

troop gets the night off while the PLC plans the next month's (+) meetings and activities. 

 

Evan James 


